
From: Kyle Baker
Sent: Saturday, April 11, 2015 8:00 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Please help!

Good Day Mr. Hebb,

I would like to add my voice to the many outraged voices crying to save the film tax credit. Please stop this
crippling blow to our economy before it is too late, Nova Scotia does not deserve to have the lowest film tax
credit in North America. Would Seawolf and Book Of Negros and Haven and Trailer Park Boys and This Hour
Has 22 minutes been filmed here and brought hundreds of thousands of work hours and millions of dollars to
our economy? I think it is a pretty clear NO!
>

> Really hoping the mass reaction and plea will help you decide to do the right thing!
>

> Thank you very much if you have time to briefly review this,
>

> Kyle James Baker
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